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At our next meeting on December 6th, the RAMS club will hold our annual  

Christmas Holiday Party for members and their spouses/significant others. 

This is a great time to meet new members and mingle with everyone. We 

will conduct our usual meeting business too, so you won’t miss out on 

that. 

The club will be providing food and so-

da/water. If you would like to share a 

holiday snack or dessert, please bring it 

to the meeting. We would love to eat it 

for you.  

Please RSVP to Tom Young with a head 

count so we can accurately order the 

amount of food:  

oneeagle2@yahoo.com 

Renewal Reminder: 

It’s that time of year again: Don’t forget to 
renew your AMA membership if you have 
not done so already. 

 

Also you may bring your application and 
payment to renew your RAMS member-
ship to the next meeting. 



 
It’s SWAP Season!!! 
 
1/1/2018, 8 AM -12 PM 
Green Bay Model Airplane Club 
All RC Swap Meet 
gbmac.com 
 
 
1/28/2018, 9 AM -2 PM 
Milwaukee Co. RC Assoc. 
RC Auction and Swap 
Washington County Fair Park 
West Bend, WI 

AROUND THE AREA 

Upcoming Events 

WWW.RAMSRCCLUB.COM 
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Show and Tell 

BTE Models Reaction 54 
At the last meeting, Jeff Wisneski brought in one half of a wing he is 

building from a kit. The plane is the Reaction 54, which is a 78 inch 

wing span turbine aircraft. This is the same jet that president Jeff Bor-

owski has and has flown most memorably at our picnics. The aircraft 

was designed for smaller, grass fields compared to other jets. Jeff men-

tioned he will keep us up to date with his build. 

Introducing the first ever RAMS coloring contest. On the next page is 

an outline of Jeff’s jet. If you would like, print off this page and come 

up with a color scheme for the airplane. There is no guarantee any entry 

will be selected. No prizes are awarded to the potential winner—except 

maybe bragging rights. Have fun and be creative! 

Lastly Bill Geipel brought in the last of Jack Spindler’s planes and 

parts. The Corsair (left) is one of them. All planes were sold at the meet-

ing. Jack’s wife has asked that all the proceeds be donated back to the 

club. We thanks Kathy Spindler for this kind and generous gesture. 

gbmac.com


RAMS Coloring Contest 




